
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Peace Pole Placement 
 
DATE: October 15, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The church group has discussed things with the VFW and both agree that behind 
the new Veteran’s Memorial towards the river by the trees would be a good 
location for the post. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Approve the placement of the Peace Pole behind the Veteran’s Memorial 
towards the river by the trees. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
I respectfully request a motion approving the placement of the Peace Pole 
behind the Veteran’s Memorial towards the river by the trees. 
 
 

           AR


